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 KIWANIS MEETING OF March 20, 2023 
  
 

Eight members attended our meeting on March 20th. They included Maria, Bob F, 
Anne, Rick, Bob R, Pat, Ann, and Ben G. We all enjoyed a pork roast lunch. We had 
our choice between two desserts. Bob F and Rick could not decide on which 
dessert looked best so they enjoyed both.  
 
We sang " Coming Round the Mountain" in honor of Maria who broke her Tibia 
Bone last week while skiing in Park City, Utah. Contrary to rumors Maria did not 
break her Tibia bone when Gwyneth Paltrow plowed into her while both were 
skiing at Park City. 
 
We reviewed the applications for I-Pads and selected five Autistic children who 
will receive them from our club. Last Friday four of our members went to Nicolet 
school and played St Patrick's day games with the 3rd grade class.  View the 
pictures on our photo page: http://www.kcogbd.com/photos---potpourri.html 
 
Our next meeting will be on April 3rd and Ben will give us an update on his 
activities at the Green Bay YMCA. On April 17th our speaker will be James 
Conready who will tell us about the need for volunteers at the Dental Association, 
Mission of Mercy event.  This event will be held from June 15-17 at the KI Center. 
 
By: Bob Rowan 


